
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome to Michael Anderson School, home of the ROCKETS!  It is my pleasure to 
extend a warm and heartfelt welcome to all of our families.  Our motto is to DREAM BIG 
and WORK HARD! 
 
Our campus is filled with enthusiastic students willing to learn, supportive 
parents/guardians interested in their children's education, and a dedicated professional 
staff committed to providing our students with a quality education. Students look forward 
to school each day and demonstrate a love of learning that is inspiring to all of us.  
 
Michael Anderson School enjoys a rich history of academic and cultural excellence that 
is the result of a collaborative partnership between the school staff and the parents.  We 
encourage our parents to become active participants in the life of Michael Anderson 
School. 
 
In conclusion, I wish you all a wonderful school year. If I can be of any assistance, please 
do not hesitate to contact me and know that my door is always open. It is a privilege to be 
the principal of such an outstanding school, where All Children Are Capable of Success, 
No Exceptions. 
 
 
With Pride and Respect, 
 
Lori Goslar, M.Ed 
Principal 
(623) 772-5100 
lgoslar@avondale.k12.az.us 
 


